D12 -2/%

PENNII."..HLJBK

25 Manchester Street
Merrimack, NH 03054
603-882-5191 (phone)
603-913-2305(fax)

SENT VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL
July 12, 2012

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. SN
Tariff NHPUC NO. 5 WATER - Proposed New Tariff

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed two sets of one (1) original and two (2) copies of proposed
new Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. Tariff NHPUC NO. 6 WATER. One set is a
red line version that highlights the proposed changes to the Tariff, the second set
is a clean version of the proposed Tariff. The proposed new tariff has been
updated for the following:

1. Reflect the current PUC regulations, including a new Section 14
that incorporates the Medical Emergency Rules in accordance with
NH Code of Admin. Rules Puc 1205.

2. Reflect the Company’s current practices and procedures.

3 Eliminate previously cancelled pages

The proposed changes do not reflect any proposed changes in rates or tariff
changes that will have a financial impact on customers other than as a result of
the Medical Emergency Rules. | trust you will find this satisfactory and if you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

o

Charles T.
Director, Regulatory Affairs and Business Services



